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pride, participation, empathy 

RE: Globe Theatre Trip 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
Please find information for our upcoming visit to London on Thursday 9th March below. 
 
Timings 
5.00am – arrival at Urmston Grammar, Moorside Road 
5.30am – departure from Urmston Grammar 
10.30am – arrival in London 
9pm – departure from London 
1.30 - 2am – approximate arrival at Urmston Grammar. We will ask students to contact you when we 
have an accurate ETA. 
 
On Friday 10th March students may come into school for the start of period 3 (11am) to allow them 
some time to recover from a long day.  
 
Items to bring 

• Students must bring enough food and drink for the day (breakfast, lunch, tea and snacks). We 
have a very busy day of activities planned so there may not be an opportunity for students to 
purchase food and drink.  

• Students must bring with them a warm waterproof outdoor coat and wear sensible shoes. We 
will spend some of our day walking through London so students should be prepared for 
inclement weather.  

• Students should bring a pencil case. We will complete activities during the day, for which they 
will need pens and pencils.  

• Students may bring with them some spending money, but we ask that they do not bring any 
more than £20-30.  

• Students may wish to bring their mobile phone with them. If students choose to do this we 
must stress that it is their responsibility and they must take extra care with it as we move 
around London.  

 
We are very much looking forward to what will be an exciting and educational visit to London 
concluding with a visit to the famous Globe Theatre.  
Warm regards,  
Miss E Hammond  
ehammond@urmstongrammar.org.uk 
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